
June 5, 1978 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Township, Adams Co., Pa. held their regular monthly 

meeting on June 5, 1978 at 9 a.m. at the election house in Two Taverns.  All members 

were present.  The minutes were read and approved.   

 A motion was made by Danner to pay bills, 2
nd

 by Snyder.  Motion carried (ck. 

#3732 to #3752) 

 Discussion about fireman’s compensation.  Snyder said to cut Gettysburg off at 

Lake Heritage.  Secretary to send letter to Gettysburg specifying no 2 fire companies to 

come down to Route 140 any further than Lake Heritage.  Waybright made motion to send 

this letter, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Bids were opened at 9:30 a.m. for 825 tons FB-1 Binder Course and 915 tons FB-1 

Wearing Course for Yingling Road.  The only bid received was from Roadite for FB-1 

Binder Course  #13,05 unit = $18,766.25 and FB-1 Wearing Course  $15.20 unit = 

#13,908.00 for a total of $24,774.25.   

 Snyder made a motion to accept this bid, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Snyder made a motion to accept the Paul Steel plans, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Motion was made by Snyder to approve the Geiselman plans, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.   

 There was discussion about the Seguin case.  Insurance Company wants to know if 

there is to be any further action against Seguin.  We do not know of any further claims 

against him.   

 Secretary was authorized to contact solicitor about Davies, send him a threatening 

letter to clean up;  too close to road.  Glass to be kept off road, section of ordinance sent 

along.   

 Gary Koontz was there to have his contract signed for electrical work at new 

addition to Twp. building.  Did not have his bond so delayed signing contract until next 

meeting.   

 There will be a special meeting Thursday June 8, 1978 at 6 p.m. at the election 

house in Tow Taverns about the Gettysburg Sewer Authority.   

 A letter was read from Gettysburg Engineering Co. with a copy of a resolution 

appointing Mr. Frederick Atland to assist Mr. Dean Shultz as SEO since Mr. Ed Mort is no 

longer associated with their firm.  Snyder made motion to adopt this resolution, 2
nd

 by 

Danner, carried.  Secretary to send resolution to Shultz and DER.  

 Lake Heritage wants a copy of our law mowing ordinance, we don’t have any.   

 Supervisors decided it is O.K. to investigate the feasibility of developing water 

system at Lake Heritage, stipulating that we will not put money into it because it is private.   

 Motion made by Waybright to adjourn meeting at 10:25 a.m., 2
nd

 by Snyder, 

carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


